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FISCAL NOTE, 83RD LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 17, 2013

TO: Honorable Garnet Coleman, Chair, House Committee on County Affairs
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB714 by Kuempel (Relating to an agreement between a county and the Department of

Public Safety for the joint operation of certain fixed-site facilities.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Transportation Code as it relates to agreements between a county and
the Department of Public Safety for the joint operation of certain fixed-site facilities. Under the
provisions of the bill, a county and the Department of Public safety may enter into an agreement
for the joint operation of a fixed-site facility that is located within the boundaries of the county.

The bill would take effect upon September 1, 2013.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 405 Department of Public Safety
LBB Staff: UP, KKR, AI, GDz
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